
December '06 
Mon  Tue  Wed  Thur  Fri 

1 
4  5  6  7  8 
11  12  13  14  15 
18  19  20  21  22 
25  26  27  28  29 

There is no collection during Christmas Week. Your normal 
collection will resume on January 12th 
January '07 
Mon  Tue  Wed  Thur  Fri 
1  2  3  4  5 
8  9  10  11  12 
15  16  17  18  19 
22  23  24  25  26 
29  30  31 

February '07 
Mon  Tue  Wed  Thur  Fri 

1  2 
5  6  7  8  9 
12  13  14  15  16 
19  20  21  22  23 
26  27  28 

March '07 
Mon  Tue  Wed  Thur  Fri 

1  2 
5  6  7  8  9 
12  13  14  15  16 
19  20  21  22  23 
26  27  28  29  30 

Central Park, Spring Edge, Miscellaneous 

Your collection dates change in January, please check the calendar on the back page 

NEW RECYCLING RECORD 

Together we recycled 542 tonnes 
between June and August. 

That s the weight of 470 of these! 

PLEASE HELP 

Our lottery funding ends in March 07. 
We need your support to continue recycling, training and promoting a community spirit. 

• Please recycle all you can with Kerbside, we convert tonnes to £s to helping people into 
employment. 
• Only use the household waste sites for recycling that cannot be recycled with us. 
• Our service helps Calderdale MBC meet recycling targets so positive and constructive 

letters of support for Kerbside to the Leader of the Council may help. Calderdale Council, 
FREEPOST HX3157, Chief Executive s Office, Town Hall Halifax HX1 1BR or on e-mail 
chiefexecutive@calderdale.gov.uk 

WE RECYCLE PEOPLE TOO 

Our COMMUNITY has many people whose talents l ie in WASTE through lack of opportunity. Your 
recycling creates opportunities for that WASTE of talent to be RECYCLED. Take a look inside for one of 
the many examples of RECYCLING PEOPLE.  

•  18 unemployed people given the chance of paid employment. 
•  11 long-term unemployed people given the chance of paid employment. 
•  In 2006: 

•  26 training and volunteering opportunities. 
•  2500 hours of training and volunteering opportunit ies. 

BUSINESSES   Recycle with us. See back page for contact details 

Rain or shine, wet recycling is fine   but 
make sure clothes are protected from rain 

Please note your collection week will 
change after Christmas



Funding assisted by  and Yorkshire Forward 

.  Additional boxes are available on request 

Luddenden Dene 
Junior and Infants 
Visit Kerbside 

Luddenden Dene pupil Lewis 
Lootes-Dalton said about their 
visit,  I liked seeing the big 
blocks of steel called biscuits 
made from crushed cans, we 
could have biscuits of plastics 
too! Kerbside is good so that 
most off the earth is not just 
big piles of junk.  

The pupils were interested in 
why plastics were not collected 
and recycled. Kerbside would 
love to recycle plastic and 
receive many requests for this. 
The council targets are based 
on weight and we are paid per 
tonne collected. Plastics are 
light and take up a lot of space. 

Luddenden Dene pupil  Caitlin 
Carter said about her visit,  I 
have learnt that Kerbside 
recycle so that we can save 
trees, which saves the habitats 
of many small creatures.  

Pupils from Luddenden Dene J&I School with Paul 
Brannigan of Kerbside (fluorescent) and Mark 
Shillitoe (back of shot) 

Mobile phones, accessories and packaging Mobile Phones


